
SEND Family Voice

We are keen to hear your
views and opinions about
the SEND services in Redcar
and Cleveland.  Please take
a moment to complete this
on the "Your Voice" section
of the website.  Good, bad
or indifferent we want to
hear from you!

Issue 07 - March 24

A monthly newsletter filled with news, information and events
for all things SEND in the Redcar & Cleveland area.

Your Voice

https://sendfamilyvoicerc.co.uk/your-voice/

A monthly newsletter filled with news, information and events
for all things SEND in the Redcar & Cleveland area.

Soft Play Sessions at The Play Village

As parents of children with SEN we know how
difficult it is to find venues where children can
play without becoming too overwhelmed or
distressed. 

Baring this in mind, we funded 6 weeks of
sessions at The Play Village at our base in
Grangetown and the first was a great success!
Children thoroughly enjoyed themselves and
some didn't want to leave!   

Parents had the chance to meet and speak with
other parents and then enjoy a cuppa whilst the
children enjoyed juice and a biscuit. 

Parents of children aged 6 years and under
with a diagnosed SEND or on the pathway for
assessment plus their siblings are welcome.
Parents must supervise their children at all
times. 

No need to book you can turn up on the day.
Find us as Grangetown United Hub,
Derwentwater Road, Grangetown, TS6 7PY



News & Information

Sen Services - 01642 204503

Camhs - 0300 013 2000

Shortbreaks Self referral - 01642 771247

Daisy Chain Family Support - 01642
531248 (Option 1)

Carers Together - 01642 488977 

Important Contact Numbers

National Online Safety have released a poster
informing parents of the potential risks

associated with playing Roblox online and
how to keep your keep your children safe.
There are some great tips for parents and
carers which they can do on their child’s

device to keep them safe. See the poster for
more details.

Roblox Game

A kind of spark

A new series airing on CBBC whose main
character has autism. A relatable character
which may help children to explain how they
experience the world and how we can best

support them.  

A reminder that
Short Breaks can
be accessed by
contacting Becky

Dale at Short
Breaks. All details

are on the
poster  

Short Breaks



News & Information cont

The speech and language therapy team, often referred to as SALT, operates
an open referral system, this means we accept referrals from parents,
professionals and children and young people,

The website link below has lots of helpful information, including a link to the
Speech and Language website which has an online progress tracker.  The
SALT website also has lots of useful guides around the different childhood
development stages which parents may find useful. 

https://www.southtees.nhs.uk/services/children-and-young-
people/community/speech-and-language-therapy/salt-referral-advice/

SALT referral advice

The Sleep Service is provided under the bubble of support from the Family
Support Service. The service have asked we share this survey, which is also on our

Facebook page, so they can collect parent carer views on the service. Please
take a few moments to complete this survey to provide your feedback.  If you

haven’t used the service I would still recommend you complete the survey to say
why you have not accessed the service.   

 https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?
id=5abQzwBpnkOw3wvCNhVCD1EzuOdQhM5CqraqvpbudGhUN1lPNUhJUTRGWVV

CSVQxNkFaU0VINUExVy4u

The Sleep Service Survey

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=5abQzwBpnkOw3wvCNhVCD1EzuOdQhM5CqraqvpbudGhUN1lPNUhJUTRGWVVCSVQxNkFaU0VINUExVy4u
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=5abQzwBpnkOw3wvCNhVCD1EzuOdQhM5CqraqvpbudGhUN1lPNUhJUTRGWVVCSVQxNkFaU0VINUExVy4u
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=5abQzwBpnkOw3wvCNhVCD1EzuOdQhM5CqraqvpbudGhUN1lPNUhJUTRGWVVCSVQxNkFaU0VINUExVy4u
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=5abQzwBpnkOw3wvCNhVCD1EzuOdQhM5CqraqvpbudGhUN1lPNUhJUTRGWVVCSVQxNkFaU0VINUExVy4u


Events

Parent and Carer Coffee Mornings 
You asked - we delivered! We have received some feedback from parents and
carers that accessing the coffee mornings at our premises in Grangetown is
sometimes tricky. This is due to a transport barrier or needing to be local to
collect children from nursery. We have took this feedback on board and have
now scheduled a monthly coffee morning at both Dormanstown and  Skelton
Family Hubs. This will help us to meet new parents and carers and build
relationships to help shape the SEND services. We will still continue to hold
these at the Grangetown Hub every fortnight. Please see the posters below for
more information.  

We will be reviewing the coffee mornings currently on offer at our Grangetown
base.   Currently we hold these every 2 weeks on a Thursday but numbers have
been low on the last few occasions. After Easter, we have decided to revert the
coffee mornings at the Grangetown Base back to a monthly meeting. Each
Grangetown meeting will be the first Thursday of each month, 10am - 12pm. 



What other events would like to see?
Please let us know by using our new
Comments and Suggestions Box!

 Events cont

Sensory Information Session

Clare, one of our parent reps, will be holding
another Sensory Information Session at our
offices at Grangetown United Hub.  This is a
great taster session to discuss how a child’s
senses can impact on their wellbeing and
behaviour. 

Please reserve your place by emailing Clare at  
claresendfamilyvoices@gmail.com 

We have funded some exclusive at the Play Village
at Grangetown United Hub. These sessions are

open to all children aged up to 6 years. It will be a
great chance for parents to meet up with other
parents whilst their children can start to build
friendships with other children in a safe and

inclusive environment. Evert Tuesdsy starting 20th
February.

Soft Play Sessions at Hub



SEN Sessions

This month we have tried to show
some different offers of SEN

friendly events. We will continue to
try and add as many as possible.
Some of these events are based

out of the area. 



SEN Sessions cont 


